Christian Women's Meeting
September 13, 2015
The meeting was opened with a prayer by President Anita Neu. Five members were present. Minutes
of the last meeting were read by Judi Schreiner. Motion made and seconded to approve minutes.

Motion carried.

Treasurer’s report was read by Judi Schreiner. A motion was made by Judy Schutz and seconded by Barb
Walz to approve. Motion carried.

The sick committee reported they visited one member. The committee will continue with the same
members.

There was not a parish life committee report.

Barb Walz reported on the religious education. We currently have 40 students with one new family.
There will be a Mass on Dec. 6 to celebrate the feast of St. Nicholas.

Old business: the parish picnic was a success. A lot of people from Kimball attended.

New business: The new group leader packets are coming out soon. The dates for the breakfasts are Oct.
25 with groups 2 &3 hosting. The second one will be on Feb. 21 with groups 4 & 5 hosting. Group 1will

help with the Parish Life event.

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. Anita closed with a prayer. Barb Walz won the
door prize.



